

Date: 13 July 2015

To: All Shipping Lines, Agents

Subject: Vehicles Carrying Cargo inside the Port

Dear Valued Agents,

Abu Dhabi Ports would like to take this opportunity to thank you our valued customer for your on-going support.

All vehicles carrying cargo including dunnage, pallets etc. must have the cargo adequately secured whilst travelling on ports roads and cargo areas.

Violation notices will be issued to any driver not obeying this requirement. The use of straps and other chains is highly recommended specially for steel products. All bulk carrying vehicles must have their cargo covered by tarpaulins.

If you require any further clarification and or assistance, please feel free to contact the customer service team on email: <a href="mailto:customercare@adpc.ae">customercare@adpc.ae</a> or telephone number 02/6952026

For Abu Dhabi Ports

Iain Robertson

Terminal Manager - Ports

ABU DHABI PORTS

Mina Zayed